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June 5, 2015

Calvary Central
Ms. Bccky

2831 West Glendale Avenue
Phoenix, AZ 85051

Dear Ms. Brown:

Administrative Services
Dr. Lyn Bailey, Assistant Superintendent

4650 W. Sweetwater Ave. • Glendale. AZ 85304

602-347-2600 • Fax: 602-347-2720

lyn bailey@wesdschoolsorg • wesdschoolsorg

I would like to personally thank you for your support of Washington Elementary School District

and, specifically, Ocotillo Elementary School. Steve Murosky, Principal, stated "Calvary Central

provided Thanksgiving food boxes and Christmas gifts to some of our students. We are very

grateful for the help and continuing support we receive from Calvary Central."

Your willingness to collaborate and contribute to our District is so valuable to the support of public

education. It makes a major difference that you give your time to advance our mission of preparing

students to become responsible, successful contributors to our society.

Thank you again for being a partner with Ocotillo Elementary School. We look forward to your

continuing partnership with our District.

Sincerely,

Lyn Bai ey, Ed.D.

Assistant Superintendent for Administrative Services

Washington Elementary School District

cc: Steve Murosky, Principal

Governtng Board Tee Lambert, President Bill Adams, Vice President

Ctonnda Granano, Member Larry Herrera, Member e Aaron Jahneke, MerrtH

Dr Susan J. Cook, Superintendent


